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Joanne Sheldon

From: Bishops Down Primary School <SC8862490a@schoolcomms.com>
Sent: 28 February 2024 08:10
To: Joanne Sheldon
Subject: WBD Celebrations - visit by local author, Alex Brooks

Dear Parents and Guardians (YN,R,1 & 2) 

As part of our World Book Day celebrations, we are excited to be welcoming Alex Brooks, a local 
author, to Bishops Down on Tuesday 5th March.  

Alex, author of the children's books: Why, oh why, am I a crocodile?, and Insects, Bugs and Rock ‘n’ 
Roll. Why, oh why, am I a crocodile?, was shortlisted for the SPARK! Book Awards in 2023. Her fun 
rhyming books, with vibrant illustrations, all carry an important message and we are very excited 
that she will be in school next Tuesday reading her books and discussing them with children in 
Nursery, Reception, Years 1 and 2.  

If you would like to buy a signed copy of one of Alex’s books to take home on the day, please see 
the flyer below with information about how to receive 20% off the RRP.  

If your child does not normally attend Nursery on Tuesdays and you would like to attend this 
reading with your child, please get in touch with Jo Sheldon our Office Manager 
on  jsheldon@bishops-down.kent.sch.uk - the anticipated time for her reading in Nursery Class is 
11.30am to 11.45am. 
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Regards 

  

Mrs E Lightbody 
Acting Headteacher 

  

 
School Office 
Bishops Down Primary & Nursery School 
Rydal Drive 
Tunbridge Wells 
Kent TN4 9SU 
Tel: 01892 520114 
www.bishopsdownprimary.org 

  


